Oregon Conference Attendees:
The Sheraton Hotel is now fully booked. There are literally no more rooms.

Oregon was able to secure alternative lodging at the Hampton Inn right next door to the
Sheraton. Below is the information.

Please be sure that when you pass along this information, make sure they mention the OSMA
Conference to get the same discount as the Sheraton.

Here is the online booking link for people to make their reservations at the Hampton Inn Portland
Airport next door. They can also call 503-288-2423 and make sure to let them know they are with
Oregon Society of Medical Assistants to get the group rate.

https://www.hilton.com/en/attend-my-event/pdxaphx-90f-57ab7a69-69b7-4f5f-811e-
3e6c¢f7ae0b9c/
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